
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

21st April 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the start of the summer term!    

 

Diary Dates 

A detailed list of dates for Term 5&6 will come home at the beginning of next week, 

including those for Sports Days and Year 6 leavers’ events.  

 

Parents & Carers in School 

For Safeguarding reasons, I need to remind you that we cannot have parents & carers 

inside the school building at drop-off and pick-up times. If you need to speak to a 

member of staff and they are not available on the playgrounds, please come to the 

school office and we will make sure someone is available to speak with you. Thank you 

for your support with this.  

 

School Uniform 

Please ensure that your child has correct school uniform every day. This includes a 

navy jumper/cardigan, white t-shirt/blouse, black/charcoal trousers/skirt and black 

shoes. Please see the school uniform page on our school website for further 

information, including links to retailers and Newhaven Uniform Bank: Denton School 

Uniform 

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  

 

I hope you have a good weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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